
Our school motto ‘Reaching for the Stars’ encourages all of our children to aim high and 
work hard to achieve their hopes, dreams and ambitions. 

We strongly believe that education is best provided through a successful partnership 
between home, school and the local community so that all children are able to take 
advantage of the wide range of learning experiences we can offer. 


